
            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mike Hourigan, CSP 
 
 
 
Dear Mike, 
 
We would like to take this Ɵme to thank you for the wonderful keynote and workshops you 
presented at our DTMB Leadership Conference.  Your enthusiasm and new ideas set the tone for 
yet another exciƟng and informaƟve annual conference. 
 
The keynote, “Riding the Waves Without Geƫng Wet,” and workshop, “Inspiring Teamwork, 
Commitment, & CooperaƟon,” were both not only excepƟonal, but also lightened the mood for the 
enƟre conference.  Your ability to provide an audience with useful informaƟon on top of tasteful 
humor was a wonderful asset to the success of our Annual Conference. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Conference Chair 
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